
Fellow Lions, 

Well, it is February, and we are seven months into this Lions Year. This past Saturday we held our 

Winter Cabinet virtually on zoom. There were 84 Lions representing 29 clubs of District N2, including 

one special guest from Fort Kent, USA. This was our Council Chair for MDN, PDG Lloyd Soucie saying a 

few words to those in attendance. 

If you have not done so yet, reach out to Lion Tami Carew if your club is participating in the Drug 

Awareness Poster Contest. I know with Covid it might sound impossible to do but if you reach out to 

your schools something might be able to be arranged. We cannot let this pandemic define us; we 

need to find knew ways to move forward.  

Your club officer elections should be on the way right now. Because of the pandemic I am asking all 

clubs to try and get their new officers in place by April 15th. If you have issues putting in your new 

officers online, please reach out to our District Administrator 2VDG Bill Bruhm. He can input the 

information for you. And remember to get a club administrator if you have not already done so. They 

are an important part of your club officers, giving assistance to your secretary when needed. If you 

have any questions on these positions reach out to your GLT coordinator, PDG Debbie McGinley or 

me. 

We are in the planning stages for our District Spring Convention, more information will be given as we 

get closer. With Covid restrictions changing weekly, we will have to wait to make final decisions.  

I would like to thank you all for being patient this year with information coming out slowly. This is not 

the way I had things planned.  

Club secretaries and presidents, please answer any emails that the District may send out. They are 

needed to improve the future of our District. Share these emails with your members if requested. 

Remember you all have a voice and we cannot make changes if we do not know what you want. 

 

Stay safe, stay strong and Remember our motto. 

WE SERVE 

Yours in Lionism, 

DG Lion Jane 
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